
countries. It was emphasized that help is most often wanted in the form of
economic reconstruction to aid in the rebuilding of roads, bridges, and
airports. Social development has been traditionally defined as something
that occurs after economic development has taken place. The general
consensus was that state governments need to commit funds and personnel
towards addressing the issues and problems associated with child victims,
rape victims, child soldiers, etc.... as part of the peacebuilding process rather
than following the 'economic development first" model. The important -
contribution of Canadian and international non-governmental organizations
and church organizations in delivering this kind of assistance was noted.

The question of what Canadian youth could contribute to the peacebuilding
prooess, particularly with reference to rebuilding criminal justice institutions,
was then introduced. A suggestion was made-that programs could be
developed loosely based on a "training camp" or 'callege" model for young
demobilized combatants and "child-soldiers'. Several participants
emphasized once again, that this type of project would have te take place
over a fairly long period, since the «re-socialization' 'de-programingm which
must take place can only occur over a period of time. Such programs could
allow young Canadians te get involved as well as te gain experience in their
own professional fields as well as in the international development field. A
focus on helping youths from requesting countries ought, in any event, te be
an important part of any peacebuilding initiative. A focus on demobilized
young combatants may be especially appropriate since this group is Iikely to
produce many of the countries future leaders. Furthermore, by working with
youth combatants from ail sides of the conflict, the program could help foster
arnew understanding of and new respect for previeus enemies. Canadian
youth could contribute te the development of programs to assist, educate and


